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Date: 17 August 2020 
 

   
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
Request ID: REQ07353 
 
Thank you for your request for information relating to personal data and subject access 
requests.  
 
1.Can I please have your records concerning the sales of personal data from 2019 
and 2020, including trading partners and money earned from transactions? 
 
2.Please can I have your records concerning the determining the price of personal 
data, for sales and sharing for the time period January 2019- Present. 
 
3.What is your internal procedure for selling personal data? By this, I mean 
guidance given to internal staff and the buyer in question, for the time period of 
January 2019- Present. 
 
4.What types of personal data do you sell and are there any limits placed on this? 
For the time period of January 2019- Present. 
 
For questions 1 – 4.  
The Council does not sell personal data. 
 
5.How many Subject Access Requests did you receive in the period 2017-2020, 
broken down by year? What types of personal data did they typically receive? For 
example email addresses, home addresses and telephone numbers? 
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Please note that statistics are recorded in financial years and the figures provided are for 
valid requests received in that financial year.  
 
2017/2018 – 136  
2018/2019 – 225 
2029/2020 – 266  
 
The personal information received will depend on the involvement an individual has had 
with the Council, which covers a wide range of services.  
 
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/info/11/strategies plans and policies/828/requesting perso
nal information 
 
The supply of information in response to a Freedom of Information request does not 
confer an automatic right to re-use the information. You can use any information supplied 
for the purposes of private study and non-commercial research without requiring further 
permission.  Similarly, information supplied can also be re-used for the purposes of news 
reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please contact us if you wish to use the 
information for any other purpose. 
 
Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are 
looking for is already published on the Council’s web site and in particular its FOI/EIR 
Disclosure log, Council's Publication Scheme, Open Data and Facts about Coventry. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our 
response. Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt 
of our response to your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk  
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information 
Commissioner, who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email casework@ico.org.uk.  
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Information Governance 
  


